
Cullen and Dykman LLP 
One Riverfront Plaza, 

Newark, NJ 07102 

September 16, 2022 

VIA E-MAIL 

Hon. Carmen Diaz  
Acting Secretary of the Board  
Board of Public Utilities  
44 South Clinton Ave., 9th Fl.  
P.O. Box 350  
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

Re:  In the Matter of the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ Response to the 
COVID-19 Pandemic 
BPU Docket No. AO20060471 

Dear Acting Secretary Diaz: 

The undersigned represents New Jersey-American Water Company, Inc. (the 
“Company”), in the above-referenced docket.  On July 20, 2022, the New Jersey Board of Public 
Utilities (“BPU” or the “Board”) issued an Order Setting Comment Schedule (the “Order”), in 
which it solicited input from the public and interested parties on questions regarding Regulatory 
Asset Cost Recovery for costs incurred by utilities, such as the Company, as a result of the 
COVID-19 pandemic.  The Company hereby submits the attached comments in response to the 
Order.  Pursuant to the Board’s March 19, 2020, Order regarding the COVID-19 pandemic 
issued in BPU Docket No. EO20030254, this filing is being electronically filed by email with the 
Board Secretary and served by email upon the service list; no paper copies will follow. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bruce V. Miller 

cc:  Service list (via e-mail) 


